
 

 

 

July 18, 2024 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 
The Elliott Investment Management group reached out to the leadership from the 
Transport Workers Union International to schedule a meeting with the TWU Local 
presidents that represent Southwest Airlines employees. That meeting took place 
on Tuesday, July 16, between the Elliott group, TWU International leadership, TWU 
550 President Kevin Thurston, TWU 556 President Bill Bernal, and myself.  
 
The meeting allowed for dialogue regarding our concerns with current operational 
realities in addition to concerns with potential outcomes and motives. Elliott 
Investment Management have also contacted the other unions on property and 
there may be additional meetings in the future.  The goal is that these meetings 
would provide further opportunities for each group to become more familiar with 
all the perspectives involved and to ensure our membership is represented. 
 
I will continue to communicate information as it develops. 
 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
Abilio Villaverde 
President 

 


